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April 19, 2024 

Greetings, 

We greet you in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus, the Christ. On June 3-6, 

2024, all roads will lead to the PBDMA Congress of Christian Education, 

which will convene at the Twenty-Third Street Baptist Church, 1525 – 22nd 

Street, Ensley, Birmingham, AL  35218.  Join us as we look forward to another 

Christ centered Congress this year! 

To make this year’s Congress experience the best for each delegate, we ask that 

churches pre-register.  Enclosed in this package is the list of tentative courses 

offered and the Registration Form. The list includes the course description, the 

time the course is offered, the instructor, and the required textbook (if any).  

Please complete the Registration Form and mail it to the address on the form or 

email to: PBDMACongressCE@gmail.com. Include a check for partial or full 

payment.  Feel free to contact me or any of the Congress staff, if you have any 

questions. 

Pre-registration ends May 17, 2023.  

The Twenty-Third Street Baptist Church, has opened their doors to host this 

year’s Congress and we are excited to be working together in making each 

delegate’s experience as joyful and fruitful as possible. So, bring your family, 

friends and other church members to join us as we continue to assist the District’s 

Pastors in equipping the saints for the work of the ministry. 

 Yours in Christ, 

Sister Debra W. Hunter 

Congress Dean 

205-919-9397 
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